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b. Ron asked about gym access. Eric said all faculty and staff who currently 
have a prox card should be able to access the gym now. In the fall, 
Student Affairs will print prox cards for students so they can use them to 
access the gym. IMLeagues is no longer being used. Eric asked for PR 
announcement about the prox cards along with info about gym hours.  

c. Ron said current prox card access is handled on individual basis the same 
way that physical keys are handled. Eric said he will ask main campus 
how they manage access so we can make things smoother and more 
automated here.  

d. Eric said there was a network issue at the north campus so they migrated 
to a new service provider. There will be no new spending on that building 
though. Sabrina said we are trying to sell the building.  

e. Eric said discussions may be needed on a secondary fiber connection for 
the campus in case of future outages. Taos campus has a secondary 
connection due to several outages in the past. Eric said secondary 
connection is also important for Gallup campus because UNM may be 
changing the phone system soon to a cloud-based system.  

f. Speaking of signage, John brought up the fact that outside organizations 
are taping their own signs on top of official UNM signs and equipment 
without approval. The signs do not look good and they create cleanup 
issues. John suggested we may need to let organizations know our 
signage policies when they request to use our facilities. Eric said we can 
ask them about their signage needs up front and prepare for them in 
advance.  

g. Eric noted that we didn’t update equipment in 2022 or 2024, so we are 
reaching a point where we are unable to replace computers if current 
machines start to fail. He asked for dedicated funds every year that IT can 
use to purchase new equipment. Sabrina said this can be done and 
should be coordinated with Robert G.  

h. John talked about computer lab in SSTC. The plan is to continue 




